March 13, 1970

Professor Raymond C. Moore
Paleontological Institute
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Dear Ray:

In response to your letter of 5 March, 1970, the second
batch of references sent to you on 1% Pebruary, 1970, is the
last batch. No more additions are to be made to the "Refexr-
ences."

I trust your wedl-known good judgement and experience as
an editor and book arranger.to produce the best possible prin-
ted copy. It will take some ingenuity.

The only major parts missing now are:
(1) Morphological terms applied to oysters.

(2) Two or three references needed for the
chondrcdontidae.

If, it were not for my Income Tax Report, we would he
going along at a good clip.

Cordially,

H. B. Stenzel
Consulting Professor
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